
Update on Bridgerland Water connec�on to Garden City.   July 16, 2023 

 

We are s�ll trying to get all the final informa�on the State needs to close on the loan.  We have a 
tenta�ve closing date of July 26.  Meanwhile the construc�on company has begun mobilizing and have 
agreed to get started – this is because Ted and Dixie Wilson have fronted $150,000 of their own money, 
in good faith, to get them started.  We feel confident the loan will close soon and report that the few 
items le� to complete the loan requires are in progress.  

The project is set to finish around October 10, 2023.  We have no�fied the water users about the 
construc�on and will con�nue with immediate updates about road closures and water disrup�ons by 
email and posted to our website.  The lower part of Cedar Ridge Drive which is accessible by Highway 89 
will be closed for most of this period, but all homes and lots will be accessible from the other direc�on.  
Only two homes will be blocked during a period of several hours and those homeowners have been 
no�fied and will be kept apprised of the exact day and �me.   

 

Tana Heninger – Bridgerland Water 


